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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Sheriff Kristin Graziano and the Charleston County Sheriff’s
Office, along with three local law firms, are collecting winter coats and professional blazers for
the students at Greg Mathis Charter High School, a public charter high school.

The community coat drive will run through Thursday, Dec. 16, and items can be dropped off
during business hours in the front lobby of the sheriff’s office, located at 3691 Leeds Ave. in
North Charles- ton. The other locations for coat drop-offs are the following:

Condon Family Law
4840 Chateau Ave.

North Charleston, SC 29405

Ramsdale Law Firm
1476 Ben Sawyer Blvd.

Mount Pleasant, SC 29464

Ayers Family Law
1412 Ashley River Road
Charleston, SC 29407

For more information, contact the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office Bureau of Community
Engagement at wwhite@charlestoncounty.org and kmclean@charlestoncounty.org.
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